
January Newsletter 

 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday, January 19th: 7;30, Knights of Columbus, Neptune 
WWW.GSQMRC.COM.  HOTLINE 609-242-8880  

Presidents Message:  

Dear Garden State Members: 
A very Happy and Healthy New Year to everyone. Please be sure to be in touch with Tammy if you have not turned 
in your membership for the 2006 season. Everyone needs to remember to sign up for a Club committee as 
well as a Grands committee. Please speak with Jeri LaMothe if you have not yet signed up to help with 
the Grands. 

The Motorsports Show is the weekend of January 13th and we’ll need lots of help at the booth. Thank you 
to Chris Laureigh and Shawn Cahill who will be organizing our booth this year. We should have lots of 
action since we are holding the Grands. 
Thank you to Sebastian who is now doing the Garden State web site and has the Grands registration up 
and running. A reminder to all of our club members that you must pay the 100 dollars for parking of your 
trailer for the week. 
Many of members race during the off season and we enjoy reading how you did. Please contact Sebastian 
so we can get this up on our site. 
Don’t forget the banquet on Feb. 4th. Invitations will be going out this week. 
Hope to see you all at the Motorsports Show and the banquet. 
 Sincerely, 

Jill Forrester  

Anyone interested in signing up for our Spring Novice class needs to be in touch with Tammy Laureigh 
at: 732-597-2158 

Meeting information:   Next Meeting: Thursday, Jan. 19t: 7:30pm. Knights of Columbus, 
Neptune. Please be in touch with Tammy for membership forms. If they are not in to QMA 
by Dec. 31st, you are considered a new member. 
 
   
Committee Information:   Advertising, Banquet, 50/50, Flagging, Fundraising, Motorsports Display, 
Nominating, Opening Day, Pit Steward and Number Board, Practice, Race Directing, Safety, Sign-Ins, Special 
Activities, Tech, Tower, Trophies, Work Detail, and Yearbook.    

We need for everyone to sign up for a Grands committee! 
Please be in touch with Jeri LaMothe if you have not signed up for a Grands Committee.  

   
   



 Safety News: Please be sure all novices contact the novice director or read the QMA 
rulebook on line before buying any equipment. All cars must be safety inspected before 
they are able to race. 
The NJ State Law regarding the 2 year seatbelts will be strictly enforced. Your 
seatbelts must have dates on them and cannot be more than 2 years old.  

Please remember to let your drivers know that in NJ it is not allowed to hang out of the car.  The helmet may not be 
passed half way of the Jersey Bar, and seat belts need to be tightened. Steel braided fuel line is MANDATORY in 
NJ, this is not an option.  If you know of someone who is running at our track without it, please let Bruce Heisler, or 
one of the other officers know immediately.   If you have any questions about this or any other safety issue, please 
do not hesitate to ask.  It is ultimately your responsibility to make sure that your driver is safe.    

 Tech News: Any new novices  or anyone else that bought a motor from someone should 
have it teched before racing. Anyone who is unsure of whether or not their motor is 
legal should also have it teched. Please contact Rick Mauriello. It is better to be safe 
than sorry. 
Please be advised that motors were dq'd at the States Race for a polished crank. The sun 
gears have also been polished on some motors but this was not checked. Please have our 
tech people look at your motors to be sure you are legal. **Several engine builders have 
been in touch with Rick and heads and cranks have been coming right out of the box 
illegal.  

  Web-site News: As of the first of the year, Sebastian Font will be taking over the 
GSQMRC web site. Please be in touch with him if anyone needs anything posted. Anyone 
racing in the off season should get the results to Sebastian to post.  
A very special thank you to Kevin Forrester who has been doing the web site for as long 
as it has existed. We thank him for the countless hours he put in to get it up and running 
and for the fun and entertainment he has provided us with over the years.  
   
January Birthday’s: Jeremy Doll 6th, Brendan McDonnell 23rd 
  

  

   

   

 


